
Fall 2018 Newsletter 

MUSINGS From the chair:  

 

This newsletter is our first attempt to reach our SICC members and provide 
updates on what your LCO is doing. We hope this becomes an effective way 
to communicate with you. We continue to evolve as an organization and are 
always looking to improve so your suggestions are welcome.  
 
This past year, we increased our overall revenue thanks to your generosity 
at our annual fundraiser in February.  We used a portion of that money to 
secure an insurance policy which will provide liability insurance to 
landowners of climbing areas. Two of our climbing areas (Climbers Corral 
and The Coliseum) are on private land and are currently closed. We are 
trying to reopen these crags to our climbing community. The process is 
often slow and frustrating at times, but we hope to do reopen these crags 
very soon. In the meantime, please respect these closures while we work 
with the landowners. 
 
As part of our three-fold mission, SICC also continues to replace aging bolts 
and anchors at our local crags. After two successful rebolting campaigns at 
The Prow and Hidden Cliff/Skunk Cave, we are now turning our attention to 
North Shore. You can help keep our crags safe by reporting any damaged or 
unsafe bolts to our maintenance chair, Steve Dodd.   
 
And finally, we are always working to ensure our awesomely positive 
climbing community stays just that. We just hosted our 3rd annual fall 
potluck and helped out at Dierkes Boulderfest.  
 
Please feel free to contact me with ideas, suggestions, and the like. You can 
find me at the gym, on the rocks, or juggling family life. If those fail, try 
swillsey@csi.edu 
 
-Shawn Willsey, SICC Chair 

Check out our website: www.climbsicc.com 
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SICC Board elections are coming 

up in March. There will be four 

seats available. If you are 

interested in running for the 

board, please email Erik at 

erikjwenninger@yahoo.com   

SAVE THE DATE!  

 

The 3rd Annual SICC Dinner and Fundraiser will be on Sat, Apr 27, 2019.  

FALL Maintenance PROJECT 

 

SICC will be working on rebolting the North Shore crag this fall. If you have 
experience rebolting, please contact Steve Dodd (maintenance chair) at 
stevend@idahood.com  We may also need a few other volunteers, so check 
our FB page for updates and dates.  

SICC Board 

 

Shawn Willsey, Chai r    
Jocelynn Smith, Vice Chai r  
Erik Wenninger, Secretary  
Steve Dodd, Treasurer  and 
Maintenance Comm. Chair 
Sean Muldoon, Access Comm. Chai r  
Torrey Hendry, Communi ty Comm. 
Chair 
Sam Berg 


